
We take this opportunity to wish for you all a safe, peaceful, and holy  
Christmas Season; and a prosperous 2019 when it comes! 
 
Our wish is that even as you celebrate during this festive season with loved 
ones that you also share your many blessings with  those less fortunate. Look 
around & seek out opportunities to be a good neighbor and make someone’s 
Christmas a bit more cheerful! 
 
We would also like to thank you for the support, commitment and co-operation 
during the first term of the 2018-2019 school year and look forward to more of 
the same in the upcoming Easter and Summer terms.  

Merry Christmas to the JC Family! 
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Update: Car Wash 

A letter was sent home via email on December 7th addressing the issue of bullying 
among our boys.  
 
This is a gentle reminder for parents/guardians to speak with their sons/wards once 
again about what is appropriate and acceptable behavior at JC as bullying of any form 
will not be tolerated. 

No to Bullying! 

Parents, would you like to showcase your organization’s products & services to the JC family?  
Send us your info via email to jcptajc@gmail.com and it will be highlighted  in future issues  

of this newsletter. 

Thank  you for your 
part in making  

Jamaica College  
the  

#1 School  
for Champions!!! 

The Car Wash held on December 1 was a resounding success.  
 
Special thanks & commendations to all who gave their support to this initiative.  Proceeds from the 
event will assist the hosting of CSEC Workshops for our boys as they prepare for external exams. 

PTA General Meeting 

The next PTA General meeting will be held on Monday, January 14, 2019.   
 
All parents/guardians are urged to attend & let your concerns be aired & addressed.  

Reminder : - School re-opens on Tuesday, January 8, 2019. 


